
 
 

Enjoy delicious BBQ Chicken and support hospice! 
 
(Yadkinville, NC) The Port-A-Pit BBQ Chicken fundraiser is a decades-long annual fundraiser 
benefiting Mountain Valley, a nonprofit hospice and palliative care organization. This year’s 
event will be held on Friday, August 4, from 11am-6pm, at Yadkinville United Methodist Church, 
204 West Main Street. Mountain Valley will be serving $12 plates including a half chicken, 
baked beans, slaw, roll and dessert. To get your plates, pre-order online at 
mtnvalleyhospice.org/chicken or by visiting the SECU Hospice Care Center in Yadkinville. Pre-
orders will be taken now through August 1.   
 
“Everyone loves the chicken from Port-a-Pit,” said Sara Tavery, vice president of philanthropy 
for Mountain Valley. “We usually sell out during the event, so it’s important to pre-order your 
plates so you don’t miss the opportunity for a delicious meal!” Delivery options and group 
orders are available for local businesses by contacting Kimberly Marzano at 336-789-2922 or 
kmarzano@mtnvalleyhospice.org. 
 
“Mountain Valley never turns anyone away due to their inability to pay. Fundraising events like 
this one help us sustain our mission,” said Mrs. Tavery. “Also, in order to maximize our 
proceeds, we are offering sponsorship opportunities for businesses who wish to help us 
continue to serve patients and their families.”      
 
Special thanks to our sponsor, Hugh Chatham Health. 
 
                                              *** 
 
About Mountain Valley  
 
Mountain Valley is a nonprofit organization providing high quality end-of-life care in 18 
counties in North Carolina and Virginia. Through its team of hospice professionals and 
specially trained volunteers, Mountain Valley addresses the growing need for compassionate 
hospice care. Mountain Valley also owns and operates two hospice inpatient facilities: The 
Joan & Howard Woltz Hospice Home in Dobson, NC, and the SECU Hospice Care Center in 
Yadkinville, NC. Both offer a homelike setting for patients and families alike. The goal for both 
facilities is to help families be as comfortable as possible as they stay close by their loved one 
during this time when families are needed most. For more information, visit 
www.mtnvalleyhospice.org. 
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